As you maybe aware from 7th May zoom and other Cam linked meetings will no longer be permissable .
AGM meetings must held before the 6th May or after the 17th May. 
The concept of 'clinically extremely vulnerable ' is also no longer active and Council meetings should be encouraged in covid secure places. Meetings are requested to be put off until after June 21st where possible. Hopefully these measures are relatively short term and we can get back to normal ASAP. Regards, Gerry. 

